
BOARD MEETING

February 22, 2023 

(Electronic vote - e mails)

A vote was taken by e mails to approve the minutes from the January 18, 2023, zoom meeting. The

vote was taken by e mail. All board members responded and the vote was unanimous to approve the

minutes.

Respectfully submitted,

 

Marilyn Laubach, secretary.


